
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

May 5, 2021 

  
The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting May 5, 2021 at the 
Valley Twp. Building.  In attendance were Ralph Reedy, Dan McGann, Stephen 
Warriner, Jon Wetzel, Ernie Wright and Mike Dwyer   
 
Absent:  Craig Welliver 
 

Also in attendance from the Township were Zoning Officer Fred Shappell and 
Supervisor Mike Kull 
  
Other Attendees: Dave Fox – township resident 
  
The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by Vice Chair Jon Wetzel with the 
reading of the minutes from April.  The minutes were read and approved with one 
correction. (April minutes indicated Ernie Wright 2nd a motion to adjourn the 
meeting but he was not present. Minutes were corrected to show it was Mike 
Dwyer who 2nd the motion.)  Motion was made by Ralph and a 2nd by Ernie, 
motion passed. 
 
Old Business: 
 
No Old Business 
 
 

New Business: 
 
Supervisor Mike Kull presented the Commission with proposals for the Fisher's 
Court sewer upgrade project and informed them comments could be 
submitted.  The Commision had no comments. 
 
Supervisor Mike Kull presented the Commission with a Proposal for the creation 
or modification of an agricultural security area.  No action taken. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:32 PM with a motion by Steve and a 2nd by 
Ernie, motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Stephen Warriner 
 


